
 

 
 

A Message from Elizabeth May, O.C., M.P. December 2017 

As Leader of the Green Party of Canada 

and Member of Parliament for Saanich-

Gulf Islands, I am pleased to extend 

warmest greetings to the cast, crew and all 

those attending this evening’s 

performance of Shen Yun. 

Shen Yun has been celebrated around the 

world for its breathtaking representation 

of 5,000 years of Chinese culture. 

The beauty of cultural expression brings 

all of us together in appreciation of our 

diversity. We are a nation of many people, and through the expression of 

art we come together as one. 

I want to congratulate the cast and crew on this special event, and wish you 

continued success throughout the 2018 tour. 
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